The War of 1812 Society in the Commonwealth of Virginia

Met at the Historic Princess Anne Hotel in Fredericksburg

3-6pm September 25, 2012
From Member Walter J. Sheffield, Esq. "This was previously the site of the 1785 Barton House, the home of James Maury, America’s first Ambassador to the Court of St. James.  Robert E. Lee and Daniel Webster were guests here.  The later hotel was locally designed, financed and built in 1914.  It was the largest hotel between Washington and Richmond and became the centerpiece for this region’s balls and receptions for well over a half century.  Clemenceau, David Lloyd George, and several presidents stayed here.  Winston Churchill was driven up from Richmond twice to eat here" 
First the Board of Direction (BOD) of the society met at 3 pm.
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Left to Right:  John M Epperly, Councillor; C. Dennis Fritts, Councillor; Myron E. Lyman, Sr., Past President; Capt. John N. Dickie, USN (Ret), 2d Vice President; George D. Dyer, Sr., Treasurer: John C. Maxwell, Jr., President; James M. Green, Jr., Secretary; James D. Parrish, Jr., Past president; ThadeusL. Hartman, Past President. Arriving after the photo was taken Peter E. Broadbent, Jr. Esq., Historian. Non BOD 1812 Society members attending the BOD were Steven and his son John Forrest,; Walter J. Sheffield, Esq.; and James T. Thacker
Then the social event took place in the famous hotel where refreshments were provided, certificates and plaques were presented and where William L. Simpson, Jr.111, gave an outstanding presentation on the Chesapeake and Leopard Affair, a humiliating sea encounter that led the country into war with Great Britain. 
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Above: John Dickie receives a Certificate of Appreciation for his donation of $500 toward the cost of the Society's plaque to be presented at St Paul's Church in Norfolk. On the right is George Dyer, Society Treasurer and on the left is Mike Lyman, the Grave Marking Chairman for the Society.
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Above: George Dyer is shown being presented a Certificate of Appreciation and the rank of  CAPTAIN for donating $250 toward the expenses of the pending publication of the burials of 1812 veterans in Virginia.

Not attending but receiving a plaque and a Certificate of Appreciation indicating he achieved the rank of GENERAL in the Society for donating $1000 toward the expenses of publishing the burial publication was Cranston Williams. He also received a Certificate of Appreciation for donating $500 toward the cost of the St Paul's Church Plaque in Norfolk.

Also not present but receiving a Certificate of Appreciation indicating the rank of COLONEL in the society, was David Snodgrass for donating over $500 toward the cost of the pending burial publication.
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The above photos show some of the attendees at the social.

[image: image6.jpg]



The above photo shows guest speaker, William L. Simpson giving his presentation

to the attendees on the Chesapeake Leopard encounter that led the country into war with Great Briton.

